
State of Florida

Capital Circle Office Center • 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: November 6, 2014

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk

FROM: Robert E. Graves, Engineering Specialist III, Division ofEngineering^^

RE: Docket No. 140060-WS Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in
Seminole Countyby Sanlando Utilities Corporation.

Please include the attached October 30, 2014, e-mail from Jeffrey Lawson in the docket file for
Docket No. 140060-WS.

Thank You.

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED NOV 06, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 06218-14
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Robert Graves

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Lawson, Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Lawson@dep.state.fl.us>
Thursday, October 30, 2014 9:11 AM
Robert Graves

Noble, Trevor

PSC Docket No. 140060-WS

Iam in receipt of your letter regarding customer complaintsagainst Sanlando Utilities Corporation (Docket No. 140060-
WS) dated October 23, 2014. Areview of our records indicates that we have received no complaints regarding this
system for the time period in question. If Ican be of any further assistance please let me know.

Jeffrey G Lawson
Source and Drinking Water Program
FL Dept of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Rd, MS 3520
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400
(850)245-8599
ieffrev.lawson@dep.state.fl.us
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